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hand, supplies electrical energy to your car when the engine is off. Also, the battery provides
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crank-no-start and no-crank-no-start. The alternator accomplishes these tasks through
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Catalog: A. Vehicle Honda Civic. You can accurately test the alternator on your 1. Your 1. The
other is to provide the electrical current for everything that requires it think radio, blower motor,
headlights, etc. The very first thing you'll do is to see what the battery's voltage is with your
Civic's engine running with a multimeter in Volts DC mode of course. If the alternator is
defective and NOT charging the battery If your Civic's alternator is working and thus charging ,
your multimeter will show a voltage of Now, if the battery is completely dead on your Civic,
you'll need to charge it up enough so that the car can idle for about 5 to 10 minutes while you
perform the test. Probe the positive battery terminal with the red multimeter test lead. With the
black multimeter test lead, probe the negative battery terminal on your Honda Civic's battery.
Your multimeter is gonna' register one of two possible readings and they are : 1. A steady Or
Put an electrical load on the alternator to further confirm that it's either charging or not
charging. You can do this by turning on every accessory possible inside the vehicle. Your
multimeter will show you one of two things as you turn on all of this stuff : 1. The multimeter will
register a nice and steady It will register CASE 1: Your multimeter registered This voltage test
result tells you that the alternator is working charging the battery. No further testing is required,
since this multimeter test result eliminates the alternator on your Honda Civic as bad. Now, if
you're having to jump-start the car to get it going, this test result points to a bad battery or a
parasitic drain. A parasitic drain is tech-speak for something staying on usually inside the car,
for example: a dome-light and draining the battery while the engine is off. I suggest two more
easy tests to be absolutely sure it is bad. Then we met. As an Amazon Associate, I may earn a
small commission from qualifying purchases from the Amazon product links from this website.
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or you will be banned from the site! Our mobile mechanics offer services 7 days a week. Upfront
and transparent pricing. Our certified mobile mechanics can come to your home or office 7 days
a week between 7 AM and 9 PM. The alternator is the component that charges the battery in
your car. When you use electrical components in your car stereo, lights, etc. The alternator
recharges the battery, replenishing the lost battery power. The alternator is located in the
engine compartment. If the alternator is not working properly, your car will only stay running for
as long as the battery has power stored. Once the battery loses power, your car will not start.
Normally, a malfunctioning alternator will turn on the battery warning light or will have a low volt
gauge reading. The mechanic should check the entire charging system before installing a new
alternator, including checking battery cables for corrosion and the condition of the battery. Ask
your mechanic to inspect the condition of the charging system during every major service. The
mechanic should also clean and tighten the battery cables during every major service. Your
alternator charges your battery, which powers the electronics in your vehicle, such as the radio
and the air conditioning. The battery is also needed to turn on your vehicle. Honda Civic
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What common symptoms indicate you may need to replace the Alternator? Dead battery or
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